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17 NEW OLYMPIA AND ALLAN STREET CAR PARK (AN18-2011) 
 
On a reference to Article VI of the minute of meeting of this Committee of 8th November, 2010, it is 
reported that Mansell Construction Perth, the main contractor for the above project, has requested a 
change to the ground work sub-contractor from BBGE (Balfour Beatty) Ltd, Aberdeen to Dundee Plant 
Company Ltd, Dundee. 
 
It is recommended that the Committee approve accordingly. 
 


